UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20858
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MEMORANDUM FOR: Leonard Cobb, Fxecutive QOfficer
for Management and Analysis, IE

FROM: William Q. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch, ACM

SUBJECT: PAUL YANG AND ASSOCIATES, NO CURRENT ADDRESS AVAILABLE

On November 7, 1980, we sent a certified letter (Enciosure 1) to

Paul Yang and Associates (PYA International), 201 S. Lake Avenue,

Pasadgena, Califormia, advising them that they would be invoiced by CON

for the routine nealth anc safety inspection (Enclosure 2) performed by

1€ on October 11, 1878 for License 04-17827-01G. We were late in

sending the letter because [E had not entered the data in the 766 billing
system, Prior to sending the letter, a representative of Region V con-
firmed that the South Lake Avenue address was a2 current one. On December 15,
1980 we received our November 7, 1580 letter back from tne Postmaster marked
"Moved, Left No Address." We nave checked the official docket file and

find that a more current address is not_available.

Since the Ticense does not expire until February 22, 1983, we would

appreciate your follow~up tc determine 2 more current address so that our
letter may be remailed.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
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" William 0..Miller, Chief

L License Fee Management Branch
O0ffice of Administration

Enclosures:
1. LFMB 11/7/80 Letter
2. IE 10/11/78 Insp. Report

cc: L. B. Higginbotham, IE
R. J. Meyer, IE o
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